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I can keep this breif. The other 48 states already allow people to pump their own gas. 

Why is Oregon and New Jersey still in the dark ages? It's my car let me be the one to 

service it. There's enough available work out there that the attendants can get a more 

impactful job to society elsewhere. I fully support letting us pump our own gas! It just 

makes sense. 


